
Fogarty Memorial PTO Newsletter ~ April 2018 

 

Upcoming Events: 

April 4​  :   

 

Please note the SCHEDULE/Date CHANGE 

for this month’s School Store to allow for 

the Reading Week Scholastic Book Fair. 

 

April 7: 

Spring Dance, 4:00 pm - 6:00 pm 

 

Reading Week April 9-13 

 

 

April 12, 6:30 pm:  

PTO Meeting, Fogarty Library 

 

April 12, 5:00 pm - 6:00 pm 

 

Scholastic Family Book Fair, FMS Foyer 

 

 
Fogarty Fridays!  

 Wear your Fogarty Blue or  

Fogarty Gear ​every Friday -  

Show your school spirit!  

 

 

There will be a Family Book 

Fair offered  

Thursday, April 12  

5:00 pm-6:00 pm. Please 

join us that evening!  Also 

available to purchase that evening will be 

Scholastic gift certificates and Wish List 

books for our teachers. 

 

Don’t forget FMS PTO’s Website!  

 Visit us at:   

fogartypto.com 

 

 

Reading Week~ April 9-13 

Scholastic Book Fair Schedule for Reading 

Week: 

~Tuesday, April 10​ - ​Preview Day for all 

students!   

All FMS students will have the opportunity to 

visit the book fair.  They will each receive a 

“Wish List” at the book fair, where students 

can list their three favorite books that they 

would like to purchase.  

 Students will bring these Wish Lists home 

Tuesday.  Any families interested in 

purchasing the book(s) from their child’s wish 

list will have the opportunity to do so at 

different times throughout Reading Week.   

~Wednesday, April 11​  - Shopping Day! 

Students who have brought in their Wish List 

and payment from home will have the 

opportunity to shop the fair during the school 

day.   

~Friday, April 13​ -Shopping Day! 

Students who did not have the opportunity to 

shop on Wednesday will have the chance to 

shop Friday Morning.  *Again, only students 

who have their Wish Lists and payment will be 

allowed to shop during the school day. 

 

Follow this link to Fogarty’s Book Fair 

Homepage: 

http://www.scholastic.com/bf/fog

artymemoriales 

 

On that page, you can see the Reading Week 

Book Fair schedule, shop online, and learn 

about ​ewallet ​- an easy way to pay for your 

child’s books from the book fair.   

 



 

Back by popular demand - Restaurant Night!  

April 11 

Come join Fogarty Families at Pizzeria Uno in 

Smithfield on ​April 11.   

The fundraising event is valid all day!  

 Look for your vouchers coming home before the 

event.  Present those vouchers when you dine in or 

take out - every voucher presented equals money 

earned for our PTO!  See you there! 

 

Easy Ways to support Fogarty’s PTO:  

   ​    

 

 

WOW!  It was a VERY successful fundraiser! 

Over 60% of our Fogarty Families 

purchased special keepsakes.   

Thank you for supporting the Art Fundraiser.  All 

orders will be delivered by mid-April and will be 

sent home via backpack mail.   

 

It was another successful Box Top Competition at 

FMS, many thanks to Hope Curry!  The top three 

classes were: 

1. Ms. Maples 

2. Mrs. Queenan 

3. Mrs. Meinertz 

In total, FMS students brought in ​5, 195​ box 

tops, which equals ​$519.50!  
Also, a special thank you to parent and artist 

Meaghan Elderkin who donated her time to help 

Ms. Maples’ class create art masterpieces!   

  

Also, thanks to your 

support of previous 

Scholastic Book Fairs, 

the PTO is proud to 

announce that every 

student at FMS will 

receive a free book 

during Reading Week, 

along with a new 

bookmark!   

                                Happy Reading!  

 

  

On Saturday, April 7,  FMS will be transformed 

into a Hawaiian Luau! Event is 4:00 pm- 6:00 pm. 

Volunteers are still needed - please consider 

volunteering on the Sign Up Genius, posted on 

Facebook and sent via email.   

 

PTO Meeting ~ 

April 12  at  6:30 pm  

in the Fogarty library.   

*** We will have snacks ​AND a 

special raffle will be held for 

everyone in attendance!   

 Free Babysitting is provided at all 

PTO meetings! 

 

 

~Teacher Appreciation Week - Planning is 

underway for our May Teacher Appreciation 

Week.    If you are able to help with the various 

events or “behind the scenes” with the planning 

and preparations, please contact Heather at: 

heather@fogartypto.com​.  We would love the 

help! 

 

All Board positions  

are up for re-election this year. 

Nominations are due by April 12, 

2018 and elections will be held  May 

8, 2018.   If you are interested, 

please contact Joy. 

mailto:heather@fogartypto.com


 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


